
August 2024 

Dear Third Graders and Parents, 

 Welcome to Third Grade! I hope you are having a fun-filled and relaxing summer. It’s not over 

yet! Our summer has been awesome. We have been on a few vacations, a bunch of Mets games, and 

spent a lot of time in the poo1 staying cool.   

 Do you like dogs? Well I have 2 that are pretty hilarious. 

They are both rescues from a shelter. Tucker, the larger one is 13 

years old. He has quite a big personality. Charlotte is the one on 

the bottom. She is younger but acts like Tucker’s mom!   

 Do you like to listen to music? Well, you are coming to the 

right place! I play the guitar and a lot of it in the classroom. I’m 

hoping that you’ll want to join in and sing along to some tunes! I 

also play a lot of video game and movie theme songs.   

 We are going to have great deal of fun this year. You will 

work hard and learn about new things. In math, you will get to  

add and subtract 




